
CALLING ALL OBSTETRICIANS: 

STOP CUTTING 
BABY BOYS!
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In the United States, federal law protects 
girls from genital cutting. So why do 
obstetricians continue to remove healthy, 
normal foreskins from baby boys?
Just  last month, the journal Pediatrics published an 
important statement from nearly 40 European and Canadian 
physicians and ethicists, who criticized the American 
medical establishment for promoting circumcision, a surgery 
that most of the world considers unnecessary, harmful, and 
a violation of children’s rights. 

As the American Congress of Obstetricians and 
Gynecologists meets in New Orleans this weekend for its 
annual conference, Intact America demands that doctors  
stop putting their own cultural biases and financial gain 
ahead of human rights and medical ethics, and stop 
circumcising baby boys.


